
 
MINUTES 

Town of Iva – Town Council  
Regular Meeting – 10:00 a.m. 

October 8, 2018 
Town Council Chambers – Iva Town Hall  

 
A regular meeting of the Iva Town Council was held on Monday, October 8, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. in the 
Council Chambers of the Iva Town Hall, located at 204 E. Jackson Street in Iva.  Notice of the meeting was 
given in compliance with the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act. 
 
COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT – Mayor Bobby E. Gentry, Mayor Pro-Tem Elmer Powell, Councilmember 
Dwayne Kelley, Councilmember Mary Forrester, Councilmember Paul Hart.     
 
STAFF PRESENT – Tim Taylor, Town Clerk/Treasurer; Mary McCormac, Town Attorney 
 

1. Call to Order – The meeting was called to order by Mayor Gentry 
 

2. Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance – Mr. Hart offered the Invocation.  Following the Invocation, 
everyone stood and pledged allegiance to the flag of the United States of America. 
 

3. Approval of Minutes 
 
The Minutes of the September 10, 2018 meeting were presented for approval.  Mr. Kelley made 
a motion to approve the Minutes, seconded by Ms. Forrester.  All were in favor.  The vote was 5-
0. 
 

4. Citizen Comments 
 

• Ms. Ruby Cain provided an update to the Mayor and Council regarding the Iva Antique Body 
Shop.  Ms. Cain provided attendance numbers from January 1, 2018 through September 30, 
2018.  

• Ms. Debbie Witherow commented regarding advertisement of public town events. 
 

5. Unfinished Business 
 
 There was no unfinished business from the previous meeting.   
 

6. New Business 
a. Resolution 2018-009 

Resolution 2018-009 was presented for first and final approval.  After discussion, the Mayor 
and Council unanimously agreed to direct the Town Attorney and Town Clerk to prepare 
another vacation policy amendment that would more directly address the payout of unused 
PTO time at termination and voluntary resignation.  
 

b. Mayor & Council Comments  
- Mayor Gentry provided the dates for upcoming town events in October.   



- Mayor Gentry reported the following: several tree limbs on town roads have been 
cut/trimmed; some public street lamps will be disconnected as a cost-saving measure in 
the next few weeks; fire hydrants will be tested in the next week. 

- Ms. Forrester asked about the water leak on Wiles Street.  
- Ms. Hart asked commented regarding tree limb/debris pick-up around town.  There was 

a brief discussion concerning possibly contracting the work out until the town has the 
property equipment to continue. 

 
7. Executive Session – Section 30-4-70 (a)(2) – Contractual Matters 

 
 Mr. Hart made a motion to enter into executive session, seconded by Mr. Powell.  All were in 
 favor.  The vote was 5-0. 
 
 Mr. Powell made a motion to exit executive session, seconded by Mr. Hart.  All were in favor.  
 The vote was 5-0. 
 
 There was no action taken during or following the executive session. 
 

8. Adjournment 
  
 Mr. Hart made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Kelly.  All were in favor.  
 The vote was 5-0. 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
 
Tim Taylor 
Town Clerk/Treasurer 
TOWN OF IVA, SOUTH CAROLINA 
 
 
 
 


